
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Term Two has proven to be very busy and all 
students should be very proud of their efforts and 
achievements.   
Nifty Nature Excursion  
The 3/4 students have delved into 
the world of nature this term, 
investigating the topic ‘Biological 
Science’. On Thursday 20th June all 
students will be going on a local 
excursion, walking to the Frankston 
Botanical Gardens. Students will have 
a ranger guide them through the 
gardens and will be engaged in 
interactive activities exploring 
minibeasts and their habitats.  

 

Minibeast Project   
Your child received their minibeast project last week and all students were very 
excited to begin their research into a minibeast that is of interest to them.  
There are three parts to the minibeast project and if any extra help or materials 
are needed, students can ask their teacher at anytime before the holidays. 

The project is due Term Three, end of Week one – Friday 19th July.  
It is expected that ALL students complete home reading at least 20 minutes, 4 
nights per week. This must be recorded and parents are required to sign their 
child’s diary each night they read.  
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Important 

Dates 

 

Frankston Botanical 
Gardens 

Thursday 20th June 
 

End of Term 2 
Friday 29th June 
(Dismissal 2:30) 

 
Start of Term 3 

Monday 15th July  
 

Camp Deposit Due 
Friday 19th July  

 
Minibeast Project Due 

Friday 19th July 
 

Scienceworks Excursion  
Proposed excursion  

Mid-August  
Approx cost $22 per 

student 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

3/4V Parts of a Flower Display   



 

 

 Term 2 Highlights 

  

Clubs  
Our students are currently half way through our fun and engaging Clubs 
program. The students selected from a range of activities including Science 
Club, Robotics, Graffiti Art, Aerobics and Drama. All students have taken on 
new skills and enjoying working with a range of students from 3-6.  
 

 

Tennis  
This semester 3/4V, 3/4R and 3/4W enjoyed participating in five 
weeks of tennis lessons offered to us by Tennis Australia. The 
students were engaged when learning new tennis techniques and 
enjoyed playing a range of games.  3/4M are excited to begin their 
lessons and learn new tennis skills.  

 

Earn & Learn  

In class we have been collecting the earn & learn stickers from 
Woolworths Supermarket. We are trying to collect as many as we can 
between now and the 25th June! If you have any you can send in 
please do so by the date, so we can get extra sports equipment for our 
school.  

 

Reading with Rooney   
Reading with Rooney is becoming a 
popular activity. Children also enjoy 
reading their stories to him.  

  
 
From all the 3/4 team 
 
Virginia McKenzie, Linda Robertson, Caitlin Visser and Rebecca Wilson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


